s
State of Rhode Island and Providence Plantations
Office of the General Treasurer

Seth Magaziner
General Treasurer

June 30, 2015

280 Summer Street, Suite 701,
Boston, MA 02210

Re: Public Records Request - APRA Response

Dear Mxr. -

We write in response to your June 26, 2015 request for information pursuant to the Rhode Island
Access to Public Records Act (APRA). Your specific request is noted below along with our

corresponding response.

1 ant writing to confirm miy firne'’s interest in receiving your listing of written off checks. In the past this has
been requested by Mark Warren from my firm and available in July. Do you know what day it will be
available this year? If it is already available, conld you please send it via email to me?

The list for the 2014 calendar year will be available after July 10, 2015. If you contend you have
been denied access to public records, pursuant to Rhode Island General Laws §38-2-8, you may
appeal this decision to Jeffrey M. Padwa, General Counsel for the Rhode Island General Treasuret’s
Office, 50 Service Avenue, 2™ Floor, Warwick, RI 02886. You may also file 2 complaint with the
Department of the Attorney General, 150 South Main Street, Providence, RI 02903 or the Rhode
Island Superior Court of the county where the records are maintained.

Additional information regarding the Access to Public Records Act may be found at

hem: / Svoww riag.ilgov /civil /e PLIZOVCITINenL,

mcerely,

Amanda D. Lucas
Public Records Officer

50 Service Avenue, Warwick, Rhode Island 02886-1021 — (401) 462-7650 / Fax 462-7679





